
 
 
 
 
 
January 31, 2005 
 
 
State of Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: Patricia Beaver 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
Re: Spacing Order 248-3 
 
Patricia, 
 
This letter is to request that the COGCC rescind spacing order 248-3 on the following 
acreage:  
  Township 1 North, Range 63 West, 6th P.M. 
  Section 4  East/2 
  Section 8  All 
  Section 10  All 
  Section 11 West/2 
  Section 15  All 
 
We request that the COGCC to rescind spacing order 248-3 to allow flexibility for future 
exploration in this area. There is no current production in this acreage block and no 
exploration has taken place since 1982. 
 
We also request that the COGCC rescind spacing order 248-3 based on the production 
history in close proximity, as well as current available geological and engineering data 
concerning said “J Sand”, indicating that one well will not efficiently and economically 
drain an area of 320 acres as previously believed. 
 
In conclusion we request that the COGCC return the above described area as a non 
spaced unit to encourage future exploration and efficient production of this area. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
Charles N. (Chuck) Griffin, 
President 
 
 
 


